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We, Marks family are incredibly pleased with the response from the Welsh government in 

relation to the report entitled "Mark Allen's Law - water safety and drowning prevention" 

that was prompted by our petition  

 

We are so grateful to the petitions committee for broadening the original ask of our petition 

and all the work that has gone into it to date and think that if implemented this will be a 

positive step forward for water safety and drowning prevention in Wales  

 

Marks 23rd birthday (14th Feb 2023) is fast approaching and spring/summer 2023 will also 

soon be upon us. We would now like to ask that these matters are debated in the Senedd at 

the earliest opportunity 


